
 
 
 
23 December – Duty Provider Crime Contracts - notice to potential bidders 
 
The High Court has issued a temporary injunction which suspends the 2015 Duty Provider 
Crime Contract tender process. From today, potential bidders will be unable to access the 
tender documentation directly from the Bravo e-tendering platform and while the injunction is 
in place. However, all relevant documentation, including the FAQ will remain available for 
you to view online.  
 
Accordingly, we intend to set the closing date for any resumed tender by reference to the 
period of suspension of the tender process, thereby maintaining an overall nine week tender 
window for this stage of the procurement process. 
 
The LAA will issue further guidance to bidders in due course.  
 
Legal aid crime tender 2015 documentation  
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/legal-aid-crime-tender-2015 
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